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Coding in the Classroom: Elementary students debut their video games after introduction to 
computer coding  
  
Victoria, BC – Greater Victoria elementary students will be showcasing their computer programming 
skills tomorrow at the second annual Coding Quest Arcade. Students will be sharing video game projects 
that they have developed all on their own. Other schools from across the region have been invited to 
come and play. 
  
Students learned to develop their own video games after participating in a seven week program through 
the Learning Partnership, a national charity that supports public education. During the course, students 
took part in weekly lessons and challenges on their Chromebooks that helped guide them and see them 
through to the completion of their own video game.  
  
“We are very pleased to provide this opportunity for students once again,” shared Board Chair Edith 
Loring-Kuhanga. “The program teaches children the basics of computer programming and helps them 
develop key computational thinking concepts that will lead them to be successful coders.” 
  
Media is invited to come and test out the students' inventions.  
  
Media Opportunity: 
 
Where:  
Richmond Gym 
2780 Richmond Road 
 
When: 
Friday, June 8, 2018 
10:30 a.m.-12:00 p.m.  
  
On site contact: Jon Hamlin, Learning Team  
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Media Contact:  
  
Lisa McPhail 
Communications and Community Engagement 
Superintendent’s Office 
Office: 250.475.4103 
Mobile: 778.679.5049 
 


